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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the proposed gold mine. The United States government should not allow

mines to be constructed in ecologically sensitive areas such as this. And certainly not by a Canadian company,

who is not based in America. That's not how we make America great again. This mine should not be allowed

because of this, and because of the rich ecology of the area that could be adversely affected.


